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For those of us disabled with MCS this is ultra important. Inert ingredients can produce allergic
reactions that can range from mild to deadly. No one has the right to do this to anyone especially to
those with a disability. It is already against the Americans with Disabilities Act. You must enforce
regulations demanding all ingredients to be disclosed.



